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Date: April 4, 2006 
 
To:  Catherine Debo 
 
From: Ann Gullickson 
 
Re: Update on Security Cameras at the Transfer Points 
   
 
 
 
Best and Final Offers were received on Thursday, March 30.  Proposals have 
been evaluated, and a resolution to award the contract to Boldtronics, Inc. will be 
introduced at the April 18 Common Council meeting.  It will come to the TPC for 
action on May 9. 
 
Due to incidents over the past two months at the West Transfer Point, an 
addendum was issued to the original RFP for surveillance at the South Transfer 
Point.  In their final offer, vendors provided quotes on cameras at the West 
Transfer Point as an option.  The proposals came in under budget, and staff will 
be recommending security camera installation at both the South Transfer Point 
and the West Transfer Point.   
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